NOTICE OF VILLAGE OF HOMER BOARD OF TRUSTEES PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Homer Board of Trustees will meet via remote conferencing on March 30, 5:00 p.m. to consider the following: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Waiver of Interest and Penalties on tax payments received April 1, 2020- June 30, 2020.  Due to the best interest of the tax district, the Village of Homer is proposing to waive interest and penalties on tax payments received April 1, 2020- June 30, 2020, due to the effects from Governor Cuomo’s “New York State on Pause.”

Pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, suspending the Open Meetings law through April 11, The Village of Homer Board of Trustee’s public hearing will be closed to in-person attendance by the public until further notice. In the absence of public comment, we encourage residents to send in any concerns and/or comments related to the meeting agenda to the Board via email (tdigennaro@homerny.org, or clerk@homerny.org) or mail (31 North Main Street, Homer, NY 13045). Please include in your email/letter if you would like to participate directly in the remote conference if we can make that option available. The above applications are open to inspection if requested. We encourage you to email, call (607-749-3322), or mail, all of your communication needs before said Village of Homer Board of Trustee’s Public Hearing.



					Tanya DiGennaro    
Village Treasurer

